
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT – WESTERN DISTRICT OF PENNSYLVANIA | June 1, 2023 

The U.S. District Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania will be sending out postcards with a 
link to an online questionnaire on the Court's website, www.pawd.uscourts.gov. This 
questionnaire is used to qualify individuals for service as potential jurors in our Court.  An example 
of the postcard is below.  Should you have questions upon receipt of this postcard, or have any 
questions about completing the questionnaire, please contact the Court's Pittsburgh Jury Office at 
412-208-7540.  Thank you.
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Front of Postcard:
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